
 
 

Dear Pastor and Church,       January 2016 

 

            After a long cold wet winter, spring and summer has finally arrived! We still are getting a 

lot of rain but we are glad that the cold is gone. Our youth camp did flood again but there was no damage. It 

only slowed the progress of the roofing project. But we are glad to report the roof is on and we are in the 

process of reinstalling all the appliances and artifacts. Camp season starts on the 11
th

 so we are now in a race to 

get everything done. Please pray that we will have no more hindrances and most of all that many decisions for 

Christ will be made during this camp season. 

            

 
            

                                 We are 2016’s hosts for the conference so we ask that you would pray the Lord would lead 

as we make decisions and plans and also that He would provide financially for the event because there will be  

monetary needs. 

            Also in October we celebrated Mother’s Day and hosted a special meeting with our sister 

church here in the area. The ladies out did themselves with the decorations and one of our ladies, Marta, had the 

privilege of sharing God’s Word. 

             

 
  

                                We are still raising money to rebuild the camp pool. Here is a link to a video some of our 

campers made to help raise funds: http://mikeandsandytoddargentina.synthasite.com/pool-project-video.php.  

 We thank you for your faithfulness and prayers for our ministry. It is a privilege to be co-

laborers together with you here in Argentina.  

http://mikeandsandytoddargentina.synthasite.com/  http://mstoddargentina.blogspot.com/ 

Your Missionaries, 

Mike and Sandy    

The Todd Family 
Missionaries to  

Argentina 
mikesandyjunin@yahoo.com 

This year for Christmas, God gave us a wonderful opportunity 

to share our Christmas cantata in the plaza nearest our church. 

The weather didn’t cooperate very well which allowed for 

only a small crowd but we were still able to share the news of 

God’s greatest gift to man and be a testimony to the people of 

our neighborhood. 

 

In October we had the privilege to attend the 

Conferencia Fundamentalismo Bautista which occurs 

yearly. This year it was held in San Rafael, Mendoza. 

As always the conference was a success and was a 

great time of encouragement. 
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